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Pamela Martin

From: Michele Dolan < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 8:47 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Pickleball courts

Categories: Pickleball

To whom it may concern,   
I am an active member of the huge local pickleball community. I understand that you are considering the 
idea of converting one tennis court at Centennial Park into 4 pickleball courts. I cannot express in word how 
wonderful that would be. 
 
 There are hundreds of players - all ages and fitness levels here on the peninsula and spaces are few. 
Central Saanich is stepping up as a community leader by providing such great amenities for sports and I for 
one whole heartedly support the conversion of one tennis court to make 4 pickleball courts.  
 
Thanks for considering this!  
 
Sincerely, 
Michele Dolan  
 
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
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